TOWN OF HILL

SELECTMEN’S MEETING

August 2, 2016
Selectmen Present: Tom Seymour, Bob Dupuis, Linda Henry (Assistant)

POLICE DEPT:  James Ward, our new part-time officer took the oath of office.  
HIGHWAY DEPT:  Dean Stevenson said they started working on the Bunker Hill Road reconstruction project and discussed which vendor to choose for the paving. Selectman Seymour described the improvements that Lowes will be making to the Town. They will install a stairway in front of the flag pole, stain the gazebo and plant perennials.  He asked for the department to stop by and pick up the debris. Transfer Station improvements were also discussed.  Selectman Dupuis asked if we could send a bill to the logging company who caused damage to Bunker Hill Road. 

 With no further business to conduct, the meeting adjourned at 7:30pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Linda Henry

Tom Seymour, Chairman

       Robert Dupuis

           Mike Brady 

